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6th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to remind you of the school policy regarding PE clothing.  For hygiene and safety reasons, 
your child must change into a different set of clothes.  PE kits can be provided by school, please let your 
child’s class teacher know if you require any items. 
 
Your child will need to wear: 
 
                                     T-shirt                    Shorts/Jogging bottoms/leggings 
 

                             
 

Trainers/Plimsolls - Pull-on P.E. shoes are best for small children. 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs J Smith 
Headteacher 


